
If you are able to provide some biscuits or baking (homemade or ‘shop’
made😉) to supplement our morning and afternoon teas, we’d be most
grateful, e.g., small packet of biscuits or �⁄� a dozen muffins or cupcakes.

We have children with allergies so please - NO NUTS OF ANY KIND. Please
indicate if the item is not halal friendly too if possible (no gelatine).

Please bring them to kura on Thursday 11 April in a container or on a plate that you do not
need back. This is optional, so if it doesn’t work for your whānau that is okay too.


